
                  CALL  FOR  PAPERS     
 

NEW ENGLAND HISTORICAL ASSOCIATION 
 

FALL  MEETING 
OCTOBER 24, 2015 

SOUTHERN CONNECTICUT STATE UNIVERSITY 
                                    NEW HAVEN, CONN. 

 
The program committee welcomes proposals on any subject, period, or geographical 

area from scholars within or outside the New England region. 
 

The Association does NOT focus on the history of New England or of the  
United States but is equally concerned with European and World History.    

 In celebration of NEHA’s 50th anniversary, we particularly invite papers and panels 
on any subject related to the 1960s, although all topics will be considered 

                Complete session proposals as well as single paper proposals are welcome. 
 

Please send proposals with brief vita by July 15, 2015 to: 
 

Professor Don Wyatt 
Department of History 
Middlebury College 
Middlebury, VT 05753 
 

Email: wyatt@middlebury.edu 
 

NEW ENGLAND HISTORICAL ASSOCIATION 

For additional information contact                                                             
                                  Martin Menke, Executive Secretary, N.E.H.A.: mmenke@rivier.edu 


